Nevada Operations Overview
In 2013 Newmont mined 2.7 million ounces and
produced 1.8 million ounces (mined low grade
ores that were stockpiled) from 9 open pits, 7
underground mines and 13 processing facilities
across northern Nevada. The Nevada Operations
accounts for 36% of Newmont’s production
worldwide.
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Newmont Nevada employee voluntary contributions
to the Newmont Legacy Fund campaign in 2013 were
$1.08 million, an amount matched by the company
bringing the total amount donated to $2.16 million, for
non-profit organizations in northern Nevada.

Newmont owns or controls approximately 2.7
million acres in Nevada. Approximately 56,500
acres are used for mining and mine production,
portions of which are reclaimed, undergoing
reclamation or are undisturbed.

In 2013 the Newmont Legacy fund provided over
52,000 meals and numerous hours mentoring school
aged children. The Legacy Fund also provided over
260,000 meals to seniors and community members.
Newmont Legacy Fund also provided assistance and
15,600 nights of safety to more than 700 victims and
600 children impacted by domestic violence.

Newmont
employs
over
3400
industry
professional across Nevada in mining disciplines
ranging from truck drivers and mechanics to
engineers and geologists, as well as business
professionals from accounting to IT employees.

In 2013 Newmont donated approximately $2,300,000
in Nevada to the following areas: youth and
education, arts, music, culture, underserved
populations, environmental, health & welfare and
civic enhancement.

The average annual salary for Newmont Nevada
employees is approximately $86,000; benefits in
addition to salary include health insurance, paid
time off, wellness program, annual bonuses, and
access to a private medical clinic.
Newmont practices concurrent reclamation of
mining disturbances as soon as practical and for
its efforts has received numerous awards from
State and federal Agencies. All reclamation of
mined lands is backed by financial assurances.
Currently, in excess of $1.2 billion is held in
reclamation financial guarantees (corporate
guarantees, letters of credit, and survey bonds)
for Newmont’s Nevada mine sites.
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